"In the autumn semester of 2020/21, I had the opportunity to study for a semester at the MCI in Innsbruck. Even despite the COVID situation, I really enjoyed the program. The Tyrolean beauty captivated me on arrival, as did the university and its surroundings. True very few we traveled because of the situation, but a very open, friendly relationship soon developed with the other Erasmus students. It was due to the Austrian environment that my knowledge of German and the university improved my knowledge of English. Fortunately, in addition to classes, I had plenty of free time to explore the surrounding areas. For winter sports enthusiasts, skiing, ice skating, etc. The host university was very good with the Erasmus students. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Overall, I am very happy to have embarked on this adventure, I have become richer with lots of experiences and new friendships, and to have developed my language skills a lot during this time. I can only recommend Erasmus trips to everyone! "

